
6/7/22, 8:27 AM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - NNRC-TWG Meeting on June 15-16, 2022

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=90712b6050&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1734881408291915585%7Cmsg-f%3A1734881408291915585&si… 1/1

DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

NNRC-TWG Meeting on June 15-16, 2022
1 message

BMB Npd <npd@bmb.gov.ph> Mon, Jun 6, 2022 at 6:36 PM
To: lmb@denr.gov.ph, lmb.divisionchief@gmail.com, Amie Tenorio-Rabang <amierabang.fmb@gmail.com>,
denrlmb@yahoo.com, Assistant Secretary for Legal <asec.legal@denr.gov.ph>, Beata Batadlan
<bdbatadlan@namria.gov.ph>, MGB MSESDD <mrs.msesddco@mgb.gov.ph>, fmb.frcd@gmail.com, lmb.oad@yahoo.com,
recordsco <recordsco@emb.gov.ph>, otcastro@namria.gov.ph, central@mgb.gov.ph, BMB Adirector
<adirector@bmb.gov.ph>, "TEODORICO, JR. MARQUEZ" <foresterchodox@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, PAMBCS DENR10 <r10.pambs@gmail.com>
Cc: Ryan Cuanan <ryan.cuanan@bmb.gov.ph>, Francisco Feliciano <francismsf39@gmail.com>, Jennelyn Asegurado
<jennelyn.asegurado@bmb.gov.ph>, Juliana Balogo <juliana.balogo@bmb.gov.ph>, Frances Antonette Brillo
<frances.brillo@bmb.gov.ph>

Greetings from the National Parks Division!

Dear NNRC-TWG Members,

This is in reference to the proposed proclamation of various proposed protected areas for establishment under the NIPAS.

Relative thereto, we are providing you a copy of Notice of Meeting on 15-16 June 2022 at 9:00AM at the BMB Training
Center, NAPWC, Quezon City.

Attached herewith are the relevant files for review of the NNRC-TWG Members, for your reference.

May we ask for your confirmation of attendance on or before June 10, 2022

Thank you very much.

Our best regards.

 PASA Report-5 PAs.zip

Thank you very much.
Thank you very much.
National Parks Division
DENR - Biodiversity Management Bureau
Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center
Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Trunkline: (02) 8924-6031 loc. 232

Confidentiality Notice: The contents of this message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and
may contain confidential and/or privileged information that may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the
intended recipient of this message, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the
sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments from your system. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
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